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September 17, 2019 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor, P.O. Box 2319  
TORONTO, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE:   EB-2019-0049 

Kitchener site plan approval status report 
 
The City of Kitchener has been made aware that a redacted version of the above-noted document has been 
published on the Ontario Energy Board’s website without the permission of the City.  This information was 
shared by the City of Kitchener with Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. and subsequently to the OEB in confidence.   
 
Before posting such information, the Ontario Energy Board had the responsibility to request permission to do 
so from the owner of the information, the City of Kitchener.  I hereby respectfully request that the posting be 
removed immediately and that a formal request permission to post/release this information to the City of 
Kitchener be submitted. 
 
If you have any questions in this regard, please contact Christine Tarling, Director, Legislative Services and City 
Clerk who is the City’s Access and Privacy Head. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Janine Oosterveld, MCIP, RPP 
Manager, Site Development & Customer Service 
 
Cc:  
Greig Cameron, Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. 
Christine Tarling, Director, Legislative Services and City Clerk 
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